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Q: When I type in the course website, I receive an error that the page is not found.  What is the address?
A: The address to log in to the system is  http://waterfront.geniussis.com/PublicWelcome.aspx – NO “www.”

Q: The webpage is not loading properly.  What should I do? 
A: Please clear the history, cookies, and temporary files in your browser, then reboot your computer and try again. 

Q: Web pages, videos or pictures in are missing.  How do I view them?  
A: Please go to http://learn.education2020.com/educator/SystemCheck.aspx to access the Plugin Check (even if you are not taking Edgenuity courses).  If the Plugin Check indicated that any plugins are missing, you can install them by clicking on their names (required software is free). If the Plugin check indicates that you have all required software please contact the help desk. 

Q: The system has been working great for me but I got to my first lab or gizmo activity and now it will not work. What should I do? 
A: Please install/reinstall Adobe Shockwave.  This is found under “Check Plugins” as described in the question above. 

Q: I am using a MAC. I have Adobe Reader installed, but the Plugin check says it is missing. 
A: This is a known problem with the plugin check. Mac OS X can open a .pdf file without additional software. It is safe for you to proceed if this is the only missing Plugin. 

Q: Does my home computer meet the requirements for the program? 
A: Detailed system requirements can be found on the Waterfront Learning webpage – http://www.waterfrontlearning.com/TechnologySupportforStudents1.aspx

Q: I am using my own computer and it has crashed or is broken.
A: The Waterfront Learning support team can only help with equipment we own. If you are having computer problems you should contact the computer’s manufacturer for technical support.

Q: I am using my home Internet and it stopped working.  Can you help? 
A: The Waterfront Learning support team can only help with the air card connection we provide. If you are having issues with some other Internet service, you should contact technical support from your Internet Service Provider (ISP).



Who do I contact for Technical Assistance?
Please email wflhelp@aiu3.net or call 412-394-4996.
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